
 
 

 

Tiffin City Schools, in partnership with Tiffin-Seneca United Way, is proud to present the Pay 

It Forward Project.  This project is committed to ensuring that ALL students have basic 

necessities and needs met.   

 

School staff and community members can donate new or gently used clothing, shoes and 

hygiene items.  Families are able to “shop” during designated days/times providing free & 

essential items they may need.  Referrals to other community resources are also provided, on 

site.  Donation & store schedules will be shared on a monthly basis (follow Tiffin City Schools 

on Facebook or @TCSSocialworker on Twitter) 

 

 

Pay It Forward will provide Columbian students with career experience, job skills, and social 

skills needed to work in public entities. 

 

For more information contact:  

Jill Miller (District Social Worker)- Jill_Miller@tiffincityschools.org OR 

Stacy Basinger (Intervention Specialist)- Stacy_Basinger@tiffincityschools.org 
 

     
 
“This was such a great service.  Staff were so nice and helpful and I did not feel like anyone was judging 
me.  Thank you for doing this for us!” ~Anonymous TCS family member 

mailto:Jill_Miller@tiffincityschools.org
mailto:Jill_Miller@tiffincityschools.org

